
  

 

  
 

Persimmon (UK): Capital Return Plan   

Informative Notice 

01 March 2017 

FTSE Russell confirms that the Persimmon (UK, 0682538, FTSE 100, Global Mid Cap) first interim 
dividend of 25p (ex 9 March 2017) and the proposed second interim dividend of 110p (ex 15 June 2017) 

are expected to be treated as ordinary cash dividends in accordance with section 4.2 of the Corporate 
Actions and Events Guide.  
 

The cash distributions under the capital return plan are now being paid in a recurring cycle and are 
therefore not deemed to be extraordinary payments. 
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